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October 31, 2005  

  

No.DICGC/Policy/ 96 /2005-06 

The Chief Executive Officer of all insured banks 

 

Dear Sir, 

Public awareness on Deposit Insurance: Providing link to DICGC website in your bank’s 

website 

As you may be aware, the Corporation has hosted its website (www.dicgc.org.in) where the 

information in regard to the brief history of the Corporation and its various functions as also 

replies to the frequently asked questions (FAQs) have been provided. This information have 

been provided to explain the scheme of deposit insurance and to instill confidence in the 

minds of the depositors. In order to increase the public awareness we would appreciate if a 

link to DICGC website (www.dicgc.org.in) is provided in your bank’s website as already done 

by some banks. You will agree that this gesture will go a long way in reassuring your account 

holders that deposit insurance cover is available to them. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

   

(R. Kausaliya)  

Deputy General Manager 


